
BUILDING AND DEVELOPMENT CONTROL COMMITTEE 
 

CURRENT PLANNING APPLICATION  
 

                                                     

The following Planning Applications have been received by the Building and Development Control Committee.  
Any person may inspect the plans in the States Planning Office, Island Hall, as Monday 26th August 2019. 

REF NO NAME OF 
APPLICANT LOCATION DESCRIPTION 

PA/2019/088 Mr Luke Mellor The Old Vicarage, Royal 
Connaught Square. 

Change an en suite and dressing room 
into a smaller en suite and a family 
bathroom at first floor. 

 

PA/2019/089 Revd Jan & Revd 
Tony Fowler 

The Vicarage, Le Pre. Terrace the rear garden by adding two 
dwarf retaining wall and a lower decked 
level of 27sqm. 

 

PA/2019/090 Mr W Bruce 
Woodhead 

6 Le Bourgage Replace front door with half glazed uPVC 
unit and insert new rear door into 
existing roof terrace. 

 

 
ANY PERSON WISHING TO MAKE REPRESENTATIONS ABOUT A PARTICULAR APPLICATION SHOULD SUBMIT THEM 
IN WRITING (OR BY EMAIL) TO THE PLANNING OFFICE, STATES OF ALDERNEY, BY THURSDAY 12th SEPTEMBER 
2019. ANY REPRESENTATIONS RECEIVED AFTER THIS DATE WILL NOT BE PROCESSED.  
 
Letters (or emails) of representation should be about the proposed development and not about the applicant.  Please note that 
letters (and emails) of representation are not treated as confidential by the Committee, and will be disclosed to the applicant.  

       
  

     
      

       
  

      
    
                22nd AUGUST 2019. 

 

Sam Osborne.  
Land, Planning & Research support Officer 
For and on behalf of the Building and 
Development Control Committee    

     Sam.Osborne@gov.gg 
    Tel. 820031 

mailto:Sam.Osborne@gov.gg

